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Procedural Safeguards 

A revised/updated copy of Procedural Safeguards is available to you at any time from your 

special education teacher. All families with students with IEPs will be offered a copy at the 

beginning of each IEP meeting. If you would like an additional or printed copy, please contact 

Phoebe Wiseman, Garfield School District Special Education Director at 435-676-1313, 

phoebe.wiseman@garfk12.org . 

Procedural Safeguards in both English and Spanish are included on the GCSD Website. 

 

504 Notice of Rights 

A copy of 504 Notice of Rights is available to you at any time from your LEA. All families with 

students with 504s will be offered a copy of their 504 Notice of Rights at the beginning of each 

504 meeting. If you would like an additional or printed copy, please contact Phoebe Wiseman, 

Garfield School District Federal Programs Director at 435-676-1313, 

phoebe.wiseman@garfk12.org . 

504 Notice of Rights is included on the GCSD Website. 

 

 


